Steven Seee

From: Horwitz, Julie R. <jhorwitz@ric.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 4:45 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: please pass bill H7299

Dear Chairwoman Donovan,

I, Julie Horwitz, am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill H7299 to improve patients’
accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very
important to me. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Julie Horwitz
27 Birchwood Dr. North Kingstown Ri 02852

Julie R. Horwitz, Ph.D.

Professor — Middle Level Education Coordinator
Co - Director Graduate Studies FSEHD
Department of Educational Studies



